Exhibit B:

Governor’s Approval



Evyan, Janelle

From: Justin Tate <Justin.Tate@governor.arkansas.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 2:10 PM

To: Evyan, Janelle

Cc: Caleb Stanton

Subject: RE: APC&EC Proposed Rulemaking to Repeal Reg. 14 - Waste Tire Program Superseded

by Reg. 36: Tire Accountability Program

lanelle,

The Governor has approved ADEQ to move forward with its proposed repeal of Regulation No. 14. Let me know if you
have any questions.

Best,
Justin Tate

Office of Governor Asa Hutchinson
(501) 682-8040



